
 

7th April 2017 

Things to note: 

Have a wonderful Easter holiday. I’m certain the children will enjoy their break and 

take the time to relax before we then venture into the summer term. 

During the holidays, could they please keep up with their reading and practising of 

times tables? 

What we have been learning: 

English: We have been writing our outstanding Circus stories. The children have put their 

heart into writing these and I am so incredibly proud of them all!  

Maths: We have been investigating 2D shapes. We have been looking at their properties 

including their angles and parallel lines. 

Theme: We performed our circus! The infants loved it! 

 

 

Next term’s learning: 

…..is a big surprise… you will have to wait and see.. 


